Dear Henry,

Thank you for writing to me on Veteran's Day. I like living in North Carolina very much, but I used to live in Washington, D.C. and I miss it a lot! Please say hello to your city for me.

Something I think is interesting about North Carolina is that a very famous and feared pirate lived here. His name was Edward but he was known as "Blackbeard," and his ship was called the Queen Anne's Revenge. Blackbeard lit small fires under his beard and hat to look extra scary! He was killed in a battle off the coast of North Carolina in 17/8. The Queen arnès Revenge sunk and it wasn't found until 1996. Scientists are still going through and learning from all the artifacts they found onboard.

I hope you had a fun Hannukah and that you enjoy learning more about North Carolina this year.

Sincerely,

Jennifer B